
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 182nd edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

Speed eNews is a weekly communication aimed toward keeping clubs and organisations up to date 

on current events, handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may 

be taking place within the sport. Clubs are also encouraged to distribute this newsletter to members. 

Feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

 

After last week’s announcement of Arthur J Gallagher 

being appointed as Speedway Australia’s broker, 

Speedway Australia and in particular Mark Holmes 

have been hard at work behind the scenes ensuring 

the transition is seamless for venues across Australia. 

In the meantime, we’ve had a handful of enquiries 

regarding current outstanding invoices and other 

products which Tracks, and Associations have with 

various insurers. Some of these include; 

Speedway Liability Insurance Race Meeting Invoices (September Only)  

Tracks who have unpaid invoices issued by Marsh for September only meetings need to pay those 

invoices to Marsh in the usual manner. Please ensure that you email the transaction receipt to Marsh, 

with copies to Mark Holmes and Liz Weaver.  

If your track requires a new invoice for a September meeting, please email the request with date and 

category directly to Mark and Liz at Speedway Australia (not Marsh) who will arrange a Gallagher 

Invoice. 

Associations Liability/Management Liability Policies.   

Not to be confused with The Speedway Public Liability policy, a number of Tracks, Associations and 

Clubs hold a policy brokered by Marsh Finpro Adelaide. These policies are not subject to the new 

appointment to Gallagher as they are not a Speedway Australia administered program but rather a 

relationship between the Tracks etc and Marsh Finpro.  

We recommend you continue dealing with Marsh Finpro of your own free will. If you have any 

questions, please contact Mark directly using the details in the contacts section, contact Roshan 

D’Souza at Marsh Finpro Adelaide on (08) 8385 3639.   

Voluntary Workers Personal Accident Policies.  

Up to 40 Track venues hold a separate standalone policy brokered by Marsh. As such, they are not 

subject to the Speedway Australia agreement with Gallagher. You may elect to continue dealing 

with Marsh on or seek a quotation from Gallagher. If you require further information about Gallagher, 

please contact me in the meantime for referral. 



 

It’s been a difficult few months for NSW venues, with a 

state-wide lockdown preventing much of the pre-

season preparation and working bees which would see 

tracks ready for the upcoming summer of speedway. 

There is light at the end of the tunnel however, with the 

NSW Government outlining a roadmap to recovery, 

seeing Recreation Facilities (Major) return to capacity 

once the state reaches the 70% vaccination milestone 

– albeit with a 1 person per 4sqm rule in place. 

Meanwhile, a new grant has just been released that all 

NSW tracks are eligible to apply for, the Greater Cities 

and Regional Sport Facility Fund. There’s $100 million up 

for grabs over two-years to support new and upgraded 

sporting facilities in NSW. Of note, all organisational 

types including for profit businesses are eligible. 

Applications close October 8th so act now! 

Contact Adam Brook using the details below to strategise how we may best assist your speedway 

venue to grab a share of this opportunity.   

More details can be found here. 

 

 

Office  General Enquiries   08 8139 0777   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au  

Darren Tindal General Manager   Coming Soon  darren@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley Youth Development Officer  0457 184 080  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver Track & Safety Dev. Officer  0487 002 287  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook Sport Development Officer  0429 333 528  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby Sport Development Officer  0436 375 938  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ben Bishop Sport Development Officer  0433 112 959  ben@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox Licensing & Operations Admin. 0499 484 738  kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator  0474 291 542  angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Mark Holmes Risk Management Officer  0448 927 771  mark@speedwayaustralia.net.au 
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